
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd January 2021  

homelearning@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- During this period of home learning teachers are providing work using Google Classroom.  
 

enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 

@WoodhousePA 0121 464 1769 www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

 

07950368561 – Families mobile to call or text with any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion 
Team 

 

How to get in touch 

families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion Team 

 sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries about any additional learning needs or concerns. 

 

Covid19care@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this to discuss our Emergency Care provision  
 
Newsletter@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this to send us anything you’d like put in the newsletter. This can be photos, 

learning, resources and any good news stories you may have.  
 

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy 

Additional learning resources and activities.  

Useful links  

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-
assistance 

Our new parental assistance page with plenty of avenues of support.   

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news 

Up to date school news.  
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Some Google forms for you to fill out please where 

appropriate.  

 
Evaluation of home learning – Week Three 

Please complete this form to help us evaluate our remote learning. You can also 
use the ‘Additional Details’ section of this form to let us know of any troubles or 
changes in circumstances you’re having. We are able to offer a wide range of 
support such as food parcels, tech advice, checking eligibility and applying for 
free school meals. Please don’t hesitate to ask. We will endeavour to do what we 
can.  

https://forms.gle/twPxELb6jYRC9mYX7 
 
  

Photo Consent  
 
Thank you to everyone who has completed this already. If you haven’t done so, 
can you please complete this form.   
 
https://forms.gle/JG9HYxdhShp3qtBg8 
 
Complete the form to give information about mobile internet access, which, 
school can support with 
https://forms.gle/smk53aJqzdNEgeZ49  

 

Complete this form to ask for help with devices 

https://forms.gle/9fwsf6mwmCgvGWVA9 

We have loaned out close to 100 devices at present for use with home learning. 
We’ve had devices from government funding, staff and community donations as 
well as repurposed school devices.  

We have a list of children and families that we will endeavour to support with 
devices for online learning but at present the list is larger than the number of 
devices we have. If you are in need of support with this, fill out the form above 
and we will do what we can to support you.  

We are able to repurpose most unwanted devices into Chromebooks for children 
to use. If you are able to support us with this, please contact 
families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk any donations would be put to good use.   
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The following children are Stars of the Week for the week ending 22nd 
January.  
 

Nursery    Reception    Year One 

Caitlin     Lameesah   Reon 
Willow      Ramneek     Sascha 
      Aluna-Rose   Kyah 
      Wyatt    Courtney  

Year Two    Year Three   Year Four 

Aryan    Nyemah    Hugo 
Madison    Aaron     Fraser  
Yaman    Rajvir    Amelia 
Sanogika    Nabiha    Yuvraj 

Year Five    Year Six    

Zain     Lilly 
Kaiya    Oliver 
Harriet    Tia 
Jack     Neave  
Aaliyah-Mae   Avneet 
      Riad  

 

If you can and would like to, send us a 
photo with your certificate so we can 
share it on next week’s newsletter.  

 

Congratulations to all of these 

children who have put in a 

fantastic effort this week. They 

have been nominated by their 

teachers. We are really 

impressed with the level of 

learning from all children. What 

can you do to be Star of the 

Week next week?  

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Success  



Book some  

time to Read  

The total word count on Accelerated Reader  
for school this half term is 28,148,556 overall with  
A total of 2792 quizzes been passed.  

Taran, 5H and Hadeed, 5WS have both reached their 250,000-word mielstones.  

Mariyah, 6LP has become a word millionaire. Congratulations everyone on achieving 
your milestones.  

If you haven’t already, pick up a book or logon to Myon or EPIC and enjoy reading! 
There are now over 5000 books on Myon ready to start reading.  

https://www.myon.co.uk/login/  

 
 
 
 
 
We have a new reading platform called Epic, which is a free online library where children 
can read lots of very popular books – 40,000 books to be precise! If children are on 
accelerate reader they can search their level and finds lots of well-known favourites and 
if they aren’t on AR then they can listen to lots of the read aloud stories. It is accessible 
between the hours of 7-4 (schooltime) and all children need to do is head 
to https://www.getepic.com/students and pop in the class code which has been given to 
them by their teachers. They then need to click on their icon and they can read away!  

Teachers will also assign books for children to read to do with their topic and children 
will be rewarded as a class depending on how much they collectively read. 

Parents can also use their email address to allow the children an extra few hours after 
4 o’clock. This is free of charge.  
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This is a book that all budding young 
astronauts will love. 

3 ... 2 ... 1 ... LIFT OFF 

Let science-mad chatterbox Rocket 

launch into your hearts in this inspiring 

picture book. 

Rocket's going to be the greatest 

astronaut, star-catcher, space-traveller 

that has ever lived! 

But... 

First, she needs to convince her big 

brother Jamal to stop looking down at his 

phone and start LOOKING UP at the 

stars. 

Bursting with energy and passion about 

space and the natural world, this heart-

warming picture book will reignite your 

desire to turn off those screens and 

switch on to the outside world. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

by Miss Hunt 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A diary entry written by Rory, 4W: 

Rory's diary Your diary It all started when I was working in the fields.  

My boss was happy but then saw Koong-se looking at me as if we  

were going to marry and then flew into a rage. I had to come into his office. When it was over I 

slammed the door in his face because I hated him that much. Then he put up a fence to keep us 

apart. While crying, I ran as fast as I could away from that house I feel as if I will never see her 

again.  I've heard her yelling at the boss, slamming doors in his face and crying. I've also heard 

the boss shouting at her. I wish he would shut up. He's a toilet brained seaweed hearted piece of 

sushi. With slanted eyebrows, clenched fists and grinding teeth, I saw that small boat coming 

towards the boss’s house. It was a boat carrying the Duke and at least two soldiers. I was so 

annoyed because he looks so posh and handsome. I feel I know what's going to happen. I feel as 

if he'll marry Koong-se. I've seen him with a box of jewels. He must want to marry Koong-see! He 

is even worse than the boss. With a smug expression he is leaving now. With a drooping mouth 

and a heavy heart, I realised that Koong-se must have agreed to marry him. Maybe she doesn't 

actually want to marry him. With a pounding heart I realized that the boss must have forced her to 

do it. Anger flared in my vein and I decided to make a plan. The plan was to break into the palace 

disguised as a servant, find Koong-se and escape. The first two steps went well but the third step 

did not because the alarm was raised and the boss chased after us with a whip in hand. Then we 

saw the duke's boat and tried to escape from the boss. I hope we find an island to hide on. 

 

A fabulous chocolate poster by Courtney, 1L as  
part of Year One’s Bournville Chocolate Bonanza  
theme.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Eva, 3N has made this poster 
about her goals and dreams as part of 
their PSHE learning.  

 

 

School   
News 



As part of their Journey to the Orient theme, Year 4 have been drawing and making 
dragons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



Charlie, 4SO wrote his name in chocolate 
bars. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some amazing writing by Aryan, 2F. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ethan, 1L has been working really hard with his remote learning, practising his 
arithmetic and spelling.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



A diary entry written by Elnathan, 6W 
 
25th December 1914 

 
Dear Diary, 
A miracle has happened down here in the trenches. We dropped our weapons and played a quite enjoyable 
football match. It all started when the Germans sang Christmas Carols. After that, I had a brilliant idea but 
wasn’t 100% sure whether i was going to survive or not. The next day, snow covered ‘No Man’s Land’. It was 
time to put my plan into action. I dropped my weapons on a pile of dirt near me and started to climb the 
ladder. I stopped to think about what i was doing but it was now or never. 
 
I climbed the ladder and walked onto ‘No Man’s Land’. All of the Germans hoisted their weapons. My feet 
began to shake and my stomach felt like it was in a knot. One of the Germans basically saved my life. The 
Germans were about to fire but then he told them that I was unarmed. Then everyone from both sides came 
onto ‘No Man’s Land’ and we played a game of football. 
 
It felt like home. Finally, I got something that lifted my spirits. I know I took a risk but it was worth a game of 
football. Now we are back in our trenches and going back to trench life. 
Merry Christmas, 
Will 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry, 4W and George, 1L have been 
baking at home and made these tasty 
looking mini egg and smartie cookie 
pizzas.  

  

 

 

 

Yuvraj, 4W has been drawing superhero 
logos at home. These are really cool!  

 

 

 



This week Reception have been reading and learning about the story of the Three Little 
Pigs. They have done some amazing learning, both in school and at home. They have 
made house for the pigs, retold the story and were challenged to make a pig or wolf 
out of things they could find around their homes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Haiku poem by Yuvraj, 4W  

Woodhouse is lovely  
Woodhouse is the place to be  
Woodhouse is really fun  
 
English and MyOn 
Lots and lots of art to do  
Science and music  
 
The teachers are great  
Mrs Williams is fab  
We all like to learn  
 
Woodhouse is funny  
Woodhouse is a sporty place  
Woodhouse is my School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some more amazing artwork by Year 4,  
inspired by their Journey to the Orient  
theme. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donte and Harriet, Year 5 have made these 
fantastic Tudor Me collages in the Year 5 
Emergency Care bubble.  

A diary entry written by Amelia, 4W 

Dear Diary,  

Yesterday was the most horrid and dreadful day of my life! I was working so hard for my love Koong-

se, the most beautiful, amazing girl I have ever met. Suddenly, her father found out that we both are 

in love then the mandarin pushed me and shouted at Koong-se “NEVER EVER DO THAT!GO TO 

YOUR ROOM! NOW!” So Koong-se ran to her room, tears dropping from her eyes and sliding down 

her face but the mandarin was following her with a scarlet coloured face and stomping instead of 

walking. Even though, I was shaking in fear, I kept cleaning and doing my job until I was thrown out. 

Then they started building a wall. Why did this have to happen? I love Koong-se and I am sure she 

loves me too. Then I heard shouting and it sounded like the mandarin. After that we were able to 

plan an escape to an island far, far away so those horrid, nasty people cannot see us. We plan to 

go on the duke's boat because it is large and should have a lot of food. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some posters about the  
Shang dynasty by Year Four. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some wonderful posters about loving  
and caring for one another.  

 

 

 

 

Rainbow Room have been making bird 
feeders in school and have hung them 
outside in their playground to wait for the 
birds to come and feed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ijaz, 2G and Isra, NSY have been working really hard at home practising their 
arithmetic and phonics.  

Alfie, 3N has drawn this amazing picture 
to depict the changes of the seasons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Shanice, 2F has been doing her maths work 
on Google classroom, using cubes to help her. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have been creating Antarctica pictures using a wide  
range of techniques. They have painted with brushes and  
fingers, ripped paper and decorated with glitter to make these  
masterpieces. The children really enjoyed building up these  
layers and watching their pictures come together. 

They have also been writing stories about the Snow 
Queen. Here are a few of their stories.  

 



This week, Reception have been learning about shapes. They have searched their 
homes for as many different shapes as they could find. They also found the time to 
practise their letter formations!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Samara, 2G has been 
practising her handwriting 
at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have been working really hard this week. They 
have made finger puppets to use in their English work,  
Ice palace sculptures and drawn pictures of  
Antarctic scenes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year One have also been talking about the Inauguration of Joe Biden as the 46th 
President of the USA. As well as talking about it, they have drawn pictures of the US 
Capitol building.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Rashi, 5WS has done this piece of writing based on the ‘How to Train Your Dragon’ 
stories.  

The midnight sky was full with hollow mist spreading along. The eerie mist obscured the ground all 
over. Far away, you could see the enormous, rickety watchtowers with rocks settling calmly. In the 
distance, you could see the waves crashing right onto the rocks. The rough, jagged rocks were 
soaked. 

 
Flickering lanterns in the distance adding spotlight to the naive, unsettled sheep. Huts huddling 
closely together warmly on the jagged path. On the landscape, the innocent sheep didn’t know what 
was coming next. There was something in the sky that the sheep were clueless about.  

 
Seconds later, the guiltless sheep was powerfully snatched from the land as the villagers shouted. 
Commotion spreading along the village, wings beating strongly. The island was overrun with 
dragons! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 were tasked with recording their learning after following a Loom lesson about 
Tudor monarchs. The above piece is by Jack, 5WS and below is by Monique, 5H 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Some Incredible Egyptian inspired artwork by  
Maryam, 3N and Jeron, 3N (below)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have also had a go at writing their names  
using hieroglyphics. Here is one by Kai, 3N 

2F have been producing some artwork as 
well. Rayhanah has made a collage of the 
Earth. Rae’y has made a poster about our 
world and Tyler  
and his brother  
Mason have been  
creative with  
their artwork.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


